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NGSA and CLNG Statement on Redesignation of FERC Policy Statements as Drafts  

 

(Washington, D.C.)  -- The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) and the Center for LNG (CLNG) issued 

the following statement about today’s announcement from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC) that it is redesignating its certificate and greenhouse gas policy statements as drafts. 

 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of NGSA, said: 

“We are pleased that FERC listened to our request for a better process that allows a 

robust discussion with stakeholders. We welcome this new opportunity to be a part of 

developing more workable policies that provide regulatory certainty and support future 

infrastructure projects, which would enable the natural gas industry to continue our 

critical role in achieving the ambitious goal of a net-zero emissions future.”     

 

 Charlie Riedl, Executive Director, Center for LNG, said:  

“We welcome the redesignation by FERC and look forward to working with them through 

the comment process.  President Biden is meeting with European leaders in Brussels right 

now to identify ways that we can help provide much-needed U.S. LNG to our allies, 

including greater regulatory certainty around the permitting of LNG infrastructure, a 

critical element of U.S. leadership in addressing global climate and energy security issues.  

We believe FERC policy should align with those goals.”   

 

For more information about natural gas, LNG and their contribution to the ambition of economy-wide 

net zero emissions by 2050, visit NGSA.org’s Environment and Climate pages and LNGFacts.org. 

 

#### 
The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural gas. 

Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues related to 

the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, competitive 

market for natural gas and is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future through strong partnerships with renewables and 

supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.   

Markets Matter:  Representing America’s Major Producers and Suppliers of Natural Gas Since 1965  
 

The Center for Liquefied Natural Gas (CLNG) advocates for public policies that advance the use of liquefied natural 

gas (LNG) in the United States, and its export internationally. A committee of the Natural Gas Supply Association 

(NGSA), CLNG represents the full LNG value chain, including all six large-scale LNG export facilities in the United 

States, shippers, and multinational developers, providing it with unique insight into the ways in which the vast potential 

of this abundant and versatile fuel can be fully realized.  
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